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I am writing in opposition to LD795. There should be no exemptions in mining or
other extractive industries when the health of the community and the ecosystem are at
risk. All ventures like this need to be transparent so that the local citizens can make
informed decisions, so they can assess the long term implications to this disruptive
and destructive activity in their landscape and watershed. No exemptions. Thank you.



